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CITY OF ORANGE

Memo – Hot File
To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Rick Otto, City Manager

Date: January 12, 2021

Re: Continuance of Agenda Item 11.3 – Public Hearing for the Multifamily
Revenue Bonds in support of the Corp Yard Project

After discussing with the applicant as well as with the City Attorney and City Clerk, I
am requesting a continuance.  We are not able to properly accommodate the public
participation and meeting access  requirements as established by the IRS rules, the
governing body for the revenue bonds.  Furthermore, the applicant has indicated there
is not an urgent need to conduct the Revenue Bond Public Hearing, therefore I will be
requesting the hearing be delayed to a date uncertain.


